The Stewardship Team is hosting the July 30th Coffee Hour as a Thank You to the Congregation!!!
The Stewardship team would like to thank each of you for participating in our 2023 Welcome Home ministry initiatives. Our goal was to increase giving by $60,000 for our ministry initiatives: Technology, General Operations and Share our home with others. Even though our goal was not met, there was an increase in the amount pledged. 
With those extra funds so far this year King of Glory’s council increased the salaries of our staff and approved the technology purchase of a stage monitor. Thank you for making these initiatives a reality for King of Glory.
Your Stewardship team is hosting the Coffee Hour on July 30th to show our appreciation. Please stop by to enjoy the goodies and let us thank you in-person. We would also like to introduce and get your feedback on our 2024 ministry initiatives!

